

Office of the Prime Minister

Prime MinisterMinister of Tourism

Ministerial Services
Minister in Charge of the
NZ Security Intelligence Service
Minister Responsible for the GCSB

1 1 SEP 2014

Ms Suzette Dawson

Email: fyi-request-1902-654d71a0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Dawson

Information from this Office concerning Alleged Interference

I refer to your email of 15 August 2014 for information held by this Office concerning alleged political interference in gaining employment.

This Office has searched its records pertaining to your name and no information has been identified. In your request it is not clear what you are inferring and who is responsible for this alleged interference. The information requested has not been specified with due particularity nor has this Office any further information on the matters you raise. If you have further information on which Minister or which government department is making or has made this alleged interference you may wish to raise these concerns directly with them.

Yours sincerely

Wayne Eagleson Chief of Staff